
 
 
At the BC Housing Commission, I have come to believe in the values this organization stands for 
and all the good work that it does. Though no organization, whether large or small, can have a 
focus on its mandate and vision without all the good people that dedicate themselves everyday 
to believe in the values as well promote the services for a better future for British Columbians. 
 
I have witnessed the amount of work, training and emotional resilience that is required of 
everyone to perform their tasks and as such, I strongly feel that employment related concerns 
and a positive outlook for the future should be the least of trepidations. 
 
Over the years, I have had the opportunity to work within a union environment both in the 
capacity as a union member as well as management. This has allowed me to experience 
perspectives from both sides and validated my outlook that without a strong partnership, 
organizational goals and successful opportunities cannot be achieved. 
 
With that objective in mind, I am enthusiastic to bring to the bargaining table, my experience in 
collective bargaining. I am very excited and passionate about representing our members. My 
sincere hope is that meaningful, productive and effective discussions will produce positive 
outcomes as we look to a mutually bright future. 
 
As a member of the bargaining committee, I am committed to working conscientiously and in 
good faith as your advocate to bring your concerns for a better future for all of us at the 
bargaining table. 
 
In solidarity, 
Karim Ladha 


